
 

 

 
The Danish Transport Agency approves charges 
 
Stock Exchange Announcement 2014 
Copenhagen, 17 December 2014 
  
 
Airlines and Copenhagen Airports A/S have signed a new charges agreement for the period 1 April 
2015 – 31 March 2019, cf. Copenhagen Airports A/S’ announcement to the Stock Exchange of 5 
August 2014. 
 
As mentioned in the announcement, the Danish Transport Agency shall approve the charges the 
parties agreed upon, cf. Regulations on payment of using airports. 
 
The Danish Transport Agency has today approved the charges for the above mentioned period. 
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